From: hebe

Sent: 27 February 2024 19:25
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application ref 2024/0309/HS2

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Apologies for sending this in late — [ understand that you have not completely closed the window of
opportunity for commenting on this application from HS2.

I endorse every point which Jeff Travers has already sent to you. Not being a specialist but an
ordinary member of the public thinking about this application, it does appear to me that it would be
pointless to build an extension to the Hampstead Road Street bridge which 1s unnecessary, which
might, if [ have understood correctly, take space from potential housing (which everyone knows is
desperately needed throughout London, not just in Camden) and which would be using excess
concrete and steel — wasteful plus bad for the environment.

For these reasons, I object and would urge Camden to draw up it’s own plans before giving in to
HS2.

Phebe Robinow
Park Village East



